

Katherine Douglas General Public Comment - Group 1

From:

President Cristina Grappo (president.cristina.grappo@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal

Message < kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 11, 2025 8:40 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Deny Exxon trucking project - Upcoming Board of Supervisors Meeting

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors,

I am a California politician, President Cristina Grappo, and I care about the environmental state of affairs to ban fracking and I want my voice to count, especially representing Oakland as MAYOR ASAP.

I urge you to deny this dangerous project as recommended by the Santa Barbara Planning Commission.

In addition to the significant and unavoidable risks of spills from trucking the oil, the purported benefit of producing oil from the offshore platforms and processing it on the Gaviota coast would bring with it unacceptable risks of offshore oil spills, air pollution and toxic fire and smoke risks that were not analyzed in the EIR, which focused narrowly on trucking impacts.

The recent oil spill off of Orange County underlines the severity of these risks. In addition, ExxonMobil's facilities were the largest sources of air pollution in the county and contained dangerous and toxic materials in an area that has burned by wildfire twice in the 6 years since the facilities have been shut down. We were fortunate that oil and dangerous gases were not present at the site during the recent Alisal fire, which burned onto ExxonMobil's property.

It is not just that the trucking routes are along sections of road with above average accident rates, there have been specific and recent instances of oil tankers on this route spilling oil into rivers and starting fires. In fact, on October 11 -- the same day as the Alisal fire -- an oil tanker crash near Orcutt caused a fire in Eucalyptus trees.

Thank you for denying this dangerous and unacceptable oil trucking project.

Sincerely,

President Cristina Grappo 691 30th St # C Oakland, CA 94609 president.cristina.grappo@gmail.com (510) 205-0595

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5673.

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to you in support of SunnyHills Mobile Home Park being placed on the agenda of the Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors meeting where our mobile home owners will be able to hear the issues and vote on several items that will give all the mobilehome owners of Santa Barbara equal protection under the Santa Barbara County Mobilehome Rent Control Ordinance.

Sincerely,

Patricia Paddock

Patricia Paddock
Christina Paddock
Christina Paddock
Christina Maddock

Katherine Douglas

From:

Levrini, Shelby@ARB <Shelby.Levrini@arb.ca.gov>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 12, 2025 11:26 AM

To:

sbcob

Cc:

Simpson, Jennifer@ARB; ARB Clerk of the Board

Subject:

Comment Received to CARB Docket

Attachments:

Peter Neushul - mvebozonesip2025 2025-03-06.pdf

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I am reaching out to share a comment that the Board Clerks of the California Air Resources Board received to one of our Public Comment Dockets.

Although the comment was not relevant to our docket or one of our projects, I wanted to pass it along for your records.

Please see attached comment from Peter Neushul of Goleta, CA, and advise of any further action on our part.

Thanks,



Shelby Levrini

Board Clerk

Executive Office - BARCU

Email: <u>shelby.levrini@arb.ca.gov</u>

VoIP: +1 279-842-9671

Below is the comment you selected to manage. Comment 6 for myebozonesip2025

First Name: Peter Last Name: Neushul

EMail Address: pneushul@cox.net Phone Number: 8057083840

Affiliation: none

Subject: Parking in Isla Vista, CA

Comment:

CARP gave hundreds of thousands of dollars to Santa Barbara County and the Isla Vista Community Services District to pay for "mobility plans". Meanwhile walking here is hazardous because black letter law is not being enforced. Stop wasting tax payers dollars on this bogus endeavor. Below is a letter I sent to the local district attorney and my representatives. Peter Neushul

Peter Neushul 915 Camino Lindo Goleta, CA 93117

6 March 2025

John T. Savrnoch
District Attorney
Santa Barbara County
1112 Santa Barbara Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Mr. Savrnoch:

I am a long-time resident of Isla Vista, CA. Parking is a perennial problem throughout Isla Vista. There is no enforcement whatsoever unless, as residents, we sent photos of license plates to the California Highway Patrol. In those instances, it can take over ten days before an officer yellow tags and then tows the vehicle.

Our taxes pay for an "Isla Vista Foot Patrol" that deals with parties, fights, drug overdoses, etc. They do not have the personnel to enforce any parking violations. Their response to reporting a vehicle parked for a week on a corner in front of a fire hydrant is "Call the CHP."

California's "Daylighting" law (AB 413) is supposed to protect That is not happening in Isla Vista. There are cars pedestrians. parked on every single corner with or without red paint. In addition, our 3-4 contiguous sidewalks are continuously obstructed by vehicles.

Walking in Isla Vista is hazardous. This is particularly unacceptable when one considers the hundreds of thousands of CARB grant dollars obtained by local government to create "mobility plans" for Isla Vista. Enforcing black letter law is not part of the mobility plan.

If someone is hurt walking in Isla Vista Santa Barbara County can

and should be held accountable. Why is Santa Barbara County not enforcing parking laws in Isla Vista?
Sincerely yours,
Peter Neushul
Attachment URL:
Original File Name:
Request to Speak: Speaker Position:
Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2025-03-06 15:16:42
Status: O New O Posted O Posted then Deleted O Speak Only
Comment Type: Web Other Pre-meeting At Board Hearing
Comment Period: O45 Day O15-1 O15-2 O15-3 O15-4 Non-Reg OEmergency ON/A
Duplicates Comment:
Non-Docket System Faxes and Form Letters:
COTB Comment: Comment deleted by Clerk - Not relevant to docket.
Modified by Administrator: 2025-03-07 14:19:16
Submit Changes Reset Form

Board Comments Home

Katherine Douglas

From:

Lynn Iris <xlynniris@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 12, 2025 7:03 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Ocean Road Project

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I was recently made aware of the Ocean Road Project and would like to let you know the reasons why the project should be reconsidered:

NO "urban street" of "town homes" for sale on Ocean Road. Instead, prioritize low income workforce and grad student housing.

SAVE and expand the Student Health Clinic. Bring back the dental clinic!

SAVE the Eucalyptus Curtain and open natural spaces. They are an environmentally sensitive habitat for monarch butterflies and migratory birds of the National Marine Wildlife Reserve.

Thank you for taking the time to read this email. I will be sharing this information with my fellow Isla Vista neighbors so we can let you know what the community hopes for.

Sincerely, Lynn Dibblee